
DEACONS
Steve Jackson - Events

706-618-9565
David Wheeler - Technology

423-316-0992
Chris Martin - Benevolence

256-509-2990
Dan Garey - Missions

423-280-9397
Steve Edwards - Education

931-306-8780

PREACHERS
Denny Howell
423-584-1104
Eric Garner
423-413-8122

TREASURER
Ty McGee

423-488-2255

ELDERS
Melvin Wilson

423-762-8940
Winston Stringfield

423-596-3749
J.J. Winston
423-991-4582
Larry Judd

423-309-5833
Jason Parscale

423-645-2823

            February 28, 2022

 Ooltewah
 Church of Christ

MEETING TIMES
Bible Study..........................9:30 AM
Morning Worship..............10:30 AM
Evening Worship ............... 6:00 PM
Wednesday..........................7:00 PM

3206 Ooltewah-Ringgold Road
(send mail to:  P.O. Box 147)

Ooltewah, TN  37363
423-499-8080

     Wifi password:  @r@maic1
Email us at:  OoltewahChurchofChrist@epbfi.com

Website:  OoltewahChurchofChrist.com

       God’s
        Plan
          for
    Man’s
Salvation

The Gospel Must Be Heard
Romans 10:17 John 8:32
The Gospel Must Be Believed
John 8:24 Mark 16:16
Sins Must Be Repented Of
Luke 13:3, 5 Acts 2:38
Christ Must Be Confessed
Matthew 10:32-33 Romans 10:10
Baptism For Remission of Sins
Acts 2:38 I Peter 3:21

Live faithful until death   Revelation 2:10

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

A.M.
Announcements..........................................J.J. Winston
Opening Prayer.......................................Danny Warren
Lead Singing...........................................Jason Gephart
Lord’s Supper...............................................Matt Rider
Scripture Reading...................................David Raulston
Sermon.......................................................Eric Garner
Closing Prayer............................................Conner Bell

P.M.
Announcements........................................J.J. Winston
Opening Prayer.....................................Stephen Higley
Lead Singing..........................................Jason Gephart
Scripture Reading...............................Charlie Shepherd
Sermon.................................................Denny Howell
 Lord’s Supper...........................................Chris Martin
Closing Prayer.......................................Steve Jackson

WED.
   Announcements........................................Ken Parker
   Opening Prayer...................................Leonard Brown
   Lead Singing.......................................Manny Crochet
   Invitation....................................................Josh Rider
   Closing Prayer.....................................James McGhee

Supported Mission Work
World Bible School / Philippines

Cusco/Peru - Ryan Davis
Good News Today / Louis Rushmore

Gospel Broadcasting Network
In Search of the Lord’s Way
Ronald McDonald House



“Boast not thyself of tomorrow; for thou knowest not what a day may bring forth”
(Prov 27:1).

As we consider our calendars, we likely have dates and days filled throughout the year.
Our minds are consumed with thoughts of things that fill our calendars tomorrow, this
week, this month, etc. The structure of American life demands that we be “busy little
bees”.

In the business of the day-to-day demands of life, don’t forsake “today” for “tomorrow”.
Sure, we plan for tomorrow but if not careful, we can allow tomorrow to burden us today
(Mt 6:34). Always remember that tomorrow never comes, for when it does, it is called
today.

Be focused to do all to the glorify of God today. Show love, mercy, compassion,
forgiveness, and benevolence today. Tell someone about Christ and His glorious church
today. Don’t wait until tomorrow, it is not promised to us (James 4:13-15).

Eric D. Garner

Tiffany Winston - recovering from bilateral knee surgery
Cathy Eppinger - responded to the invitation this past Sunday
Jenny Gass - responded to the invitation this past Sunday
Annette Beck - recovering from recent foot surgery
Glenda Blair - recovering from cataract surgery, she’ll
have a second surgery on 3/7
Cassie Howell - has returned home from the hospital
Diane Burnette - diagnosed with Pancreatic cancer.
Anne McGhee - recent procedure, awaiting results
Racheal Southerland - diagnosed with stage 4 breast
cancer which has spread to the lynph nodes and lung.  The
family is asking for prayers for Racheal and her daughter Renee
Daniel Ramsey - son of Daniel & Felicia Ramsey will be
departing soon for military duty in the Ukraine

Martha Floyd - has returned home from the hospital
Cheryl Judd - continues to recover from Covid
Charlie & Shirley Richardson & Family - Charlie is now
at home on Hospice care
Frank Caruthers - long term health issues
Sherry Bowie - pancreatic cancer, struggling since returning
home from Siskin, please pray for her and husband Larry
Jane Dedmon - on Hospice care with Dementia
Cory Levi - recovering from surgery due to a brain tumor
Mica Stevens Carlton - recovering from surgery
Sam Townsend - needs prayers for strength & safety
Rita McDonald - health issues
Jane Dougherty - struggling with serious health issues
Zach Ivey - needs prayers for strength

Prayer Requests

Bible Study.............................109
Sunday A.M. Worship............154
Sunday P.M. Worship.............107
Wed. Bible Study....................***

Attendance Last Week

Baby Shower for Hannah Higley
February 27th at 4:30 p.m.

in the fellowship hall
Stephen and Hannah are registered

at Amazon and are expecting a boy!!

Mom’s Group
Tuesday, March 1st at 6:00 p.m.

Philippians 1
Chapter 1 of the book
Workbook Session 1

See Susan Howell with any questions

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast
March 5th at 9:00 a.m.

Time Change
March 13th we’ll be springing forward!!

**Be sure to check the bulletin board
for other area events**

**************

Words To Ponder....

This quarter is almost over. I am amazed at
how much I have learned. It is not always easy to take in
all the knowledge that is being given to us here. I have
come to realize how little I really know. I am not
downplaying my previous knowledge in any way, only
giving credit where it is due. The faculty here has years
of experience. They know their Bible and it is a great
privilege to sit at their feet.

Next quarter I will have an opportunity to teach
an auditorium class here at Karns. I am looking
forward to it. I am getting prepared for finals next week.
My classes are all going great right now. The group of
guys here at this time are eager to learn. It is great to be
in an environment like this. Thank you all for your
moral and financial support. May God bless you all.

Brethren,

In Christ,
                Brad Kilgore

Congratulations to Laura
Cupp for recently passing
the State Praxis test for
Educators.  We’re very

proud of you Laura!!


